
 

                                                                    

                                                                                      

 

CALDWELL – Preparations beginning on May 1 until June 30, 2022. The Caldwell Street 

Department will be performing street maintenance, such as sweeping, flushing, patching and 

seal coating.  Seal coating will begin May 31, 2022.  Major roads affected will be Ustick- 

Boulevard to Kimball, Lake- Boulevard to Kimball, Indiana- Cleveland to Laster, Montana- Ustick 

to Laster and finally 10th- Ustick to Laster. All subdivisions and paved roads within the borders 

of Indiana, East to Lake and Cleveland, South to Laster will be included.  Finally, any paved 

roads within the border of Ustick, South to Laster and Indiana, West to Cumberland Estates will 

be chip sealed. 

 
Please watch for trucks, rollers, other heavy equipment and flagging personnel directing traffic.  
“No Parking” signs will be posted on streets to be seal coated up to 2 days prior.  All vehicles 
and all inoperative vehicles, boats, trailers, basketball hoops, trash cans, etc. must be removed 
from the street as soon as possible when the “No Parking” signs are posted.  If not removed 
from the street, they will be towed at owner’s expense.  For further information regarding 
street maintenance, please contact the Caldwell Street Department at 455-3072. 
 

 
Contact: 

Bianca Stevenson 
Communications Specialist 
(208) 455-4637 
bstevenson@cityofcaldwell.org 


